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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

To be agreeable when we disagree is a goal most of us have to keep working at,
— Marvin G. Gregory

YOU CAN STILL PARTICIPATE:

Even if you can't go on YAC this weekend, you can still go witnessing if you 
meet in the SUB Prayer Chapel at 5:30 on Friday and Saturday night.

HISSIONARY'S CHILDREN:

All students whose parents are missionaries, please meet in the Chapel Friday 
at 2:30 for a group picture.

SOPHOMORE SOCIAL:

Sophomores, your first social of the year is here. A happy hayride with a 
super ice cream social. Those who enjoy eating and watching others- come 
prepared for the food contests 6:30 for the Hayride and 8:00 for eats and 
entertainment.

LOST UMBRELLA:

Lost: A black pushbutton umbrella with a tan wood handle, November 10, 1970 
during 6th hour. Please return to Orin Marsh if found.

RADIO CLASS:

Radio 226 will be offered in the winter quarter (5-6 TTh). The all new KNCC 
(Northwest College radio station) will be opening soon. If you are interested 
in the College radio program, see Mr. Tarno right away.

CHAMPIONSHIP PLAYOFFS SATURDAY:

The schedule for this Saturday's championship games is as follows: 3rd and 
4th place playoff game 10:00 Reddogs vs. F-Troop, 11:00 Championship Game 
Marrieds vs. Bucks (2nd Gray) Come out and watch the exciting action 
Saturday morning!

CULTURAL SERIES:

‘'The Changing Shape of Russia" produced by Henry Portin will be this month's 
Cultural Series. It will be held in the Learning Center on November 17 at 
8:00 o'clock p.m. Don't miss this exciting "Uncensored" view of Russia today!

ATTENTION ALL 1 iUSICAL GROUPS:

Those interested in auditioning for Public Relations recogniztion and future 
assignments are requested to make application with the PR office not later 
than November 25- Application forms are available at the PR office. See Mr. 
Tanneberg or Judy Okada. Auditions will be held December 1 and 2.


